
  
   

 

3 May 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians           
 
Re: Year 12 trip to Thorpe Park 
 
After Half Term the Sixth Form are organising an Activity week (when boys will be off timetable but in 
school) before normal lessons resume on Monday 10 June.  The week will include a range of activities such 
as half-day Science coursework practical’s, talks, visits and coursework preparation – more details will 
follow later. As part of this week we are also organising a fun trip to Thorpe Park.  
 

Date Visit to Cost Details of visit Times Requirements 

Wednesday 
5

 
June 

Thorpe Park £32 

Coach trip to Thorpe 
Park followed by 
free time on the 

rides 

Leaving 
approx. 
0820 

 
Returning 
approx. 
1800 

Non school 
uniform. Packed 

lunch or money for 
lunch 

 
There are 90 places available for this trip and receipt of payment will be taken to mean you wish to take up 
a place on the trip. However in the event that the trip is oversubscribed, names will be drawn randomly and 
those pupils who are unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list and their deposits refunded. 
Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment of the deposit should contact 
the Finance Office on ext 260. 
 
Deadline for payment: Friday 17 May 2019  
 

 Due to having to purchase tickets payment cannot be accepted after the deadline.  
 

Please pay online: To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below. If you have any issues accessing 
WisePay please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the 
deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 

WisePay:- https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details can now be 
checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alastair Endersby 
Head of Sixth - Year 12  
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